
 

 

 
Date: May 20, 2024 
 
DEKRA Testing and Certification, S.A.U.  
Parque Tecnológico de Andalucía 
C/ Severo Ochoa 2 & 6 
29590 Campanillas 
Málaga, España 
 
Ref: Agent letter for FCC ID: 2ANTU-20028186 
 
We,  
  

Water Pik, Inc, 
1730 East Prospect Road, 

Fort Collins, CO 80553 
hereby authorize  
 

DEKRA Certification, Inc., 
405 Glenn Drive, Suite 11&12 

Sterling, VA. USA, 20164 
Mr. /Ms. Lourdes Valverde, 

e-mail: lourdes.valverde@dekra.com, 
Phone: +1 (732) 207-8336 

 
to act as our agent in the preparation of this application for equipment certification, including the signing 
of all documents relating to these matters.  
 
The present authorization considers the development of documents on behalf of the client, written under 
his own letterhead and related to the necessary information to be provided on his behalf to complete the 
certification process.    
 
We also hereby certify that neither we nor any party to this application are subject to a denial of U.S. 
Federal benefits, which include FCC benefits, pursuant to Section 5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 
1988, U.S.C. 862 because of conviction for possession or distribution of controlled substance.  
For instances where our authorized agent signs the application for certification on our behalf, I 
acknowledge that all responsibility for complying with the terms and conditions for Certification, as 
specified by DEKRA Testing and Certification, S.A.U., still resides with us. 
This agreement expires one year from the current date.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
___________________________________________________ 
By: Brian Woodard 
Title: Head of Global New Products Engineering 
Company: Water Pik, Inc. 
Telephone: 970-221-7032 
e-mail: bwoodard@waterpik.com 
 


